
From: Simon Miller [mailto:Simon.Miller@afap.org.au]  

Sent: Friday, 23 December 2016 4:52 PM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 

Cc: Simon Lutton; Joanne Janes; Andrew Molnar; Patrick Larkins; Cate Larkins; James Mattner 
Subject: Four Yearly Review of Modern Awards - Air Pilots Award 2010: Request for Attendance by 

Video-Conference at Conference on 9 February 2017 

 
Dear Associate 
 
We refer to the Notice of Listing in this matter dated 14 December 2016, which advises of the listing of 
this matter for Conference before Deputy President Gostencnik on Thursday the 9th of February 2017. 
 
I confirm, on behalf of the Federation, its intention to appear at this Conference and request that our 
representatives be permitted to appear by video-conference from the Fair Work Commission in 
Melbourne. 
 
As I will be on annual leave from close of business today (Friday 23rd December 2016) until Monday 
23rd of January 2017, I would appreciate it if you could please “reply all” to this request, to cc in my 
colleagues cc’d into this email. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Simon Miller 
Industrial Advisor 
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